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A new liaison statement has been received from SG2.

This liaison statement follows and the original file can be downloaded from the ITU ftp server at http://handle.itu.int/11.1002/ls/sp16-sg2-oLS-00004.doc.
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	Abstract:
	This document contains the liaison to TSAG on technical reports from FG DFS


In its meeting of March 29 to April 7, 2017, SG2 noted TD 25 (GEN/2) from TSB, which was for information, containing reports from ITU-T Focus Group Digital Financial Services which were agreed by the group in its last meeting in December 2016. ITU-T SG2 would like to take this opportunity to express our willingness to work further on these reports if the TSAG decide to send these reports to SG2. SG2 participants are encouraged to take account of the decisions to be made at TSAG with regard to the reports and any way forward on this issue, and to contribute to the next SG2 meeting.
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